woodside

From:

Macneil, Angus (FPA) < Angus. MacNeil@fpa.tas.gov.au>

Sent:

Tuesday, 18 November 2014 10:30 AM

To:

Subject:

RE: Smoke dispersal guidelines

Dear Clive,

Since the detailed review in 2011 the recommendations made have been adopted as part of industry operations using the Co-ordinated Smoke Management System.

There has been a significant industry contraction over the last three years, and a significant reduction in complaints as operational improvements based on the CSMS have taken place. The EPA also publishes its investigations into smoke events on its website.

The Smoke Management Working Group (which includes members from the Department of Health and Human Services and EPA) has not found it necessary to carry out a further full review of the existing guidelines.

Regards

Angus

Angus MacNeil
Business Administration Manager
Forest Practices Authority
30 Patrick Street
Hobart
Tasmania 7000

Tel: 03 6165 4081

Email: angus.macneil@fpa.tas.gov.au

Website: www.fpa.tas.gov.au

----Original Message----

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 11 November 2014 9:13 PM

Subject: Smoke dispersal guidelines

Good evening FPA,

I am referring to your website at http://www.fpa.tas.gov.au/forest_practices_system/smoke_management

Hasn't there been a review after 2011 for the smoke disperal guidelines please?